
Inspire News

Bookings open on
Monday 17th May!

The next School Holiday Fun program is coming
up from 28th June - 9th July. We've got a
fantastic program planned, jam packed with
activities your children will love.

Bookings open Monday 17th May, visit
www.inspireprogram.com.au/school-holidays
to secure your place.

Grading Day
We have some
fantastic stunt
performances
planned by 

the Dauntless
Movement
Crew!

The next grading day is coming up on
Sunday 6th June 2021, and will be
held at Glenwood High School.

Bookings can be made on our
website once your child has received
their invitation.
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Progress Cards

Reading Challenge

High Performance
Classes With grading day just around the

corner, our martial arts will start
handing out Taekwondo
progress cards to children at the
centre.

These cards are completed to let
you and your child know how
they are doing
during martial
arts and how
close they are in
progressing to the
next belt!

This term we started our high
performance classes, for Yellow
Stripe Belts and higher. 

The Inspire Reading Challenge has begun, and will run until Week 7 of
this school term, with prizes going out to the children who can read the
most books.

Scan the QR code to view
the Inspire Reading List

You must record the books you read onto your Reading Record. Make
sure to place your reading record into your centre's Reading Challenge
Box before Monday 7th June to enter! 

These classes are for our martial
arts high achievers and involves a
higher intensity of training,
including training for full contact
sparring, poomsae, board
breaking and self defence.

We'll be handing out invites for
our Term 3 classes soon.

If your child is not
attending Inspire...

You must let us know
by 1:00pm on the day!


